
HINGHAM MUNICIPAL LIGHTING PLANT 

2nd ANNUAL FOOD DRIVE 

            

As summer winds down and the kids head back to school, the Hingham Food 

Pantry is hard at work keeping their shelves stocked with healthy, nutritious 

food items. But they need our help. That’s why Hingham Light is sponsoring 

its 2nd annual food drive. During the month of September, please bring non-

perishable, unopened items to our office at 31 Bare Cove Park Drive. 

Suggestions include: 

cold Cereal – unsweetened    canned soup    

canned stews       pasta sauce 

canned vegetables      canned fruit 

mac & cheese       granola bars 

regular ground coffee     tea 
 

***Look for expiration dates. The Food Pantry cannot accept expired food. 

 

As a thank you, each donor will receive a 60-watt energy saving light bulb. 

So please stop by, say “hello”, drop off a food item, and help the Hingham 

Food Pantry in assisting our neighbors in need!  

 

781-749-0134 

Keeping Hingham’s Lights on Since 1894 

 


